
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Pro Life Dublin Talk 
‘After the Abortion 
Referendum - The Way 
Forward for Ireland’s Pro-
Life Movement’ on Tuesday, 
4 September at 7.30 pm in 
the Ballroom Suite, Wynn’s 
Hotel, Lower Abbey Street, 
Dublin 1. Speakers: Prof. 
Patricia Casey, Paddy 
Manning, Michael Dwyer. 
All are welcome. 
‘Buying Justice – An 
Exploration of Ethical 
Shopping’   
YCW and SMA invite young 
adults (18-35 years) to this 
event on Wednesday, 5 
September at 7.00 pm in St. 
Paul’s Church, Arran Quay, 
Dublin 7. Speaker: Dr. Kevin 
Hargaden, Jesuit Centre for 
Faith & Justice. This is part 
of ‘Building a Just Society’, 
an Autumn 2018 series of 
social justice events in St 
Paul’s, Arran Quay. 
Annual National 
Grandparents Pilgrimage 
The Catholic Grandparents 
Association’s Annual 
National Grandparents 
Pilgrimage will take place on 
Sunday, 9 September in 
Knock Shrine at 2.30 pm. 
Everybody is welcome to 
honour and thank 
grandparents for all they have 
done for us down through the 
ages. Principal Celebrant: 
Archbishop Jude Thaddeus 
Okolo, Apostolic Nuncio. 
Special guest Dana will sing 
‘Our Lady of Knock’. 
 

World Meeting of Families/ Visit of Pope Francis 
Many members of our parish community were 
involved in the World Meeting of Families and the 
Visit of Pope Francis to Ireland, as volunteers, 
representatives of different groups and associations, 
or participants in the different events. At the end of 
the Mass in Phoenix Park, Pope Francis addressed a 
word of thanks to everyone who had taken part in 
those extraordinary days. Here is his message: 
“At the conclusion of this Eucharistic celebration 
and this marvellous World Meeting of Families, 
which has been a gift of God to us and to the whole 
Church, I would like to say a heartfelt “thank you” 
to all those who contributed in any way to its 
realization. I thank Archbishop Martin and the 
Archdiocese of Dublin for their work of preparation 
and organization, and in a particular way, I express 
my gratitude for the support and assistance provided 
by the government, the civil authorities and the 
many volunteers from Ireland and other countries, 
who gave so generously of their time and effort. I 
want to say a special word of thanks to all those who 
prayed for this Meeting: the elderly, children, men 
and women religious, the infirm and those in 
prison… I am sure that the success of this Meeting is 
due to their quiet and persevering prayers. Thank 
you everyone! May the Lord repay you!” 
Relics of St Thérèse of Lisieux and her Parents 
The relics of Saints Louis and Zélie Martin, and 
their youngest daughter, Saint Thérèse, are in Dublin 
this week, following the World Meeting of Families. 
Here is where they will be: 
Monday Avila Carmelite Centre 7.00pm until 
3.15pm on Tuesday 
Tuesday St Colmcille’s, Knocklyon 4.00pm until 
3.00pm on Wednesday 
Wednesday Terenure College 4.00pm until 1.15pm 
on Thursday 
Thursday St Teresa’s, Clarendon Street 2.00pm  
Friday St Teresa’s, Clarendon Street (TBC)  
Saturday Whitefriar Street 1.45pm until 7.00pm 
(with Mass at 3.00 pm)  
The Parish Pastoral Council 
will meet on Wednesday of this week, 5 September 
at 8.00 pm in the monastery.   

Eucharistic Adoration 
takes place at the Sacred 
Heart Altar in Mount Argus 
Church every Wednesday 
and Friday from after the 
10.00 Mass until 6.00 pm. 
Bereavement Information 
Evening  
Anam Cara South Dublin, 
the organisation that 
supports bereaved parents, 
is holding a Bereavement 
Information Evening on 
Monday, 10 September at 
7.30 pm in the Maldron 
Hotel, Tallaght, Dublin 24. 
This is a free event and 
open to all bereaved 
parents. As Anam Cara will 
need to confirm numbers 
for teas, coffees, etc., 
please RSVP to 
info@anamcara.ie before 
Friday, 7 September or call 
the Information Line on 
085 2888 888.  
Knock Pilgrimage 
The Legion of Mary invite 
you to join them for their 
annual pilgrimage to 
Knock Shrine on Sunday, 
30 September. The bus will 
leave 60 Sundrive Road at 
7.30 am. Cost is €40 which 
includes bus fare and two 
snacks. For booking, 
contact Noel (087 
7978399) or Mary (087 
9413395). 
St Vincent de Paul 
The monthly collection for 
the St Vincent de Paul 
Society will take place after 
Masses next Sunday.   
 

Collections: 
Christmas 2017 
€ 
Weekend of 30/31 
December  
€ 
 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 
STATEMENT 
 
Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 
 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 
 People and priests work together to 

develop a community of faith and 
compassion. 

Kindly remember the 
recently deceased:  
 
Vera (Marguerita) Elliott 
Sean McPartland 
Teresa (Hannah) Looney 
Paddy Whitty 
 
 
May they rest in peace 

Collection: 
25/26 August 2018 
€1,577 
 
 
Par. Envs: €104 
 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 


